
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: CBR/469.JCP 

10 March 2022 

Dear Families/Student 

To coincide with National Careers Week 2022, Michelle Donelan, Minister of State for Further and Higher 

Education, is writing to students and parents about the education, training, and work choices available to young 

people after they finish their GCSE's and once, they turn 18. 

As a school we will be holding our own careers event during week commencing 4th April when we will be having 

many live in school events and activities happening across all year groups.  

As ever the Futures team remain available and here for you to answer any questions you may have or to support 

you in the decision making process for your child's next steps, please get in touch with our Futures Coordinator 

Mrs Mylrea at m.mylrea@stowhigh.com  

Kind Regards 

Claire Broxton 

Mrs C Broxton 
Careers Lead  
Assistant Headteacher 
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